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May 4, 2013 
 

 

Dear donor, 
 

Local Boy Scout Troop 323 is holding our annual golf tournament 
fundraiser on May 4th, 2013.  We are seeking your support as either a 
direct sponsor or a provider of items to be used as tournament prizes 

or silent auction items. 

Since 1910 the Boy Scouts of America has helped build the leaders of 
tomorrow, cultivating good citizenship and building lifelong values, by 
combining fun with outdoor educational activities and community 
service.  Troop 323 has been dedicated to these efforts for more than 
25 years.  Each year about 50 Scouts are registered with our troop. 
We take pride in knowing that a higher than average percentage of our 
young men will achieve the highest rank a Scout can get, Eagle Scout. 

Your donation directly benefits Troop 323 and will be used to purchase 

needed equipment, provide scholarships for trips and summer camp, 
and offset the costs of Scouting to allow more families the opportunity 
to participate. 

The Boy Scouts is a 501(c)3 entity (Tax ID 86-0447654); so your 

donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law and this letter 

can serve as your tax receipt. 

 
We hope you will support our troop with a donation and invite you to 
visit our website to see what your generosity helps support. 
www.Phoenix323.Org.   

 
Please contact Sharon Haynes at 323golf@gmail.com 
with any questions.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Troop 323 

http://www.phoenix323.org/

